13 December 2019

Dear Valued Customers,

ANOUNCEMENT ON REVISION OF TARIFFS & CHARGES FOR PRODUCTS AND SERVICES

Thank you for banking with MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad (“Bank”).

With effect from 7 January 2020, the tariff and charges for the Bank’s products and services will be
revised.

The electronic copy of the latest Bank’s tariff and charges can be viewed and downloaded at the Bank’s
website at <https://www.bk.mufg.jp/malaysia/tariffsandcharges/index.html>.

Should you require further clarification on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact your
Relationship Manager in charge.

We look forward for your continued support and will strive to serve you better.

Thank you.



